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Representative Ziegelbauer:

Please note the following:

1.  This amendment requires the PSC to promulgate rules that establish
requirements for including the separate charge on a customer’s bill.  Is this okay?

2.  The separate charge must be included on bills of electric utilities, not cooperative
associations, which are generally not subject to the PSC’s jurisdiction.  Is this okay, or
should cooperative associations be subject to the amendment’s requirements?
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